
March 8, 2024 

Cass County Highway Department 
Attn: Lisa Shasky 
1201 Main Avenue West 
West Fargo, ND  58078 

Our community is having our Annual Celebration and Homecoming, July 19 and July 20, 2024. 
A car show has been an important part of Saturday for many years under the leadership of 
Larry Zaun, who lost his battle with cancer in 2023.  We will continue his tradition by hosting 
the Second Annual Larry Zaun Memorial Car Show in his honor. 

We are asking for permission to close a portion of Highway #10 or Main Street in Buffalo at 
11:00 a.m. on Saturday, July 20, from Wilcox Avenue to Bush Avenue, and will reopen at 9:00 
p.m. following our last event.  We have not had any problems in the past and always provide
detour directions for the public.

Thank you for your time and consideration of our request. If you have any questions or need 
more information, please contact me at 701-412-4485 or Austin Dahl at 320-237-6013, who is 
the chairman of the car show.  Please see our attached flyer promoting our event. 

With appreciation, 

Liane R. Stout 
Event Coordinator 
Buffalo, ND 

SUGGESTED MOTION: Authorize closure of Highway 10 in Buffalo from 11:00 AM to 9:00 PM on 
Saturday, July 20, 2024 for Buffalo's annual celebration and homecoming. 



For more information, call 701-412-4485, visit www.buffalond.com or connect on 

Come for the Music Celebration, Stay for the Car Show

Annual Homecoming and Celebration Everyone WelcomeEveryone Welcome

“Larry Zaun Memorial Car Show”
5 pm - 8 pm, Saturday, July 20

Buffalo City Park and Main Street

“Annual Homecoming”
6 pm - 10 pm, Friday, July 19

Party on the Lawn
Beer Garden - Picnic Supper
Music - Program - Reunions

“Pearl Street Celebration” 
Noon - 5 pm, Saturday, July 20

Live Music all Afternoon
BBQ - Concessions - Wine Bar

Kid’s Games - Prizes - Shopping

Historic 1916 Buffalo High School  
303 Pearl Street, Buffalo, ND

Friday, July 19 and Saturday, July 20
BUFFALO, North Dakota 3 miles north of exit 314 on 1-94
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